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From: Milly Maytum 
Sent: 15 January 2023 09:32
To: Planning Policy
Subject: 500 homes

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

As a young resident of Lympstone (having lived here all my life), I feel strongly that 500 new homes should not be 
built. Lympstone is known for its beautiful scenery and proud Village community, however I believe this will be very 
much impacted by construction of these homes.  
 
Additionally, the construction of these new homes will takeaway agricultural land and increase traffic affecting 
public transport which is already struggling.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this, Milly Maytum  
 
 


